
FW: Thank you  
Yomee Lee  

Hi, Regina and Seth. 
 
This is the letter I received from Boces after the Africana Dance Troupe performed 
for children with disabilities. 
In addition to performing African and Brazilian Dance, we danced with everyone for 
about half an hour! 
It was very touching to see children, despite their condition, truly enjoying and 
appreciating dance, music and movement! 
What was so amazing was what my dancers brought to them. 
They went above and beyond to help our community. 
(They don't get extra credit for performing and the dancers were there because they 
really wanted to be there) 
 
Regina - as I mentioned, I have been so lucky to have many students from your 
department. 
Rachel Flynn, Alex Ednie, Alex Weissmann were just a few of many wonderful students 
from Communication Disorder and Hearing Science Department who volunteered at the 
event.   
 
Seth-thanks again for your continuing support. 
 
Please enjoy the letter. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Yomee 
 
P.S. - I would also like to let you know that Lin Lin has been a wonderful addition 
to our Africana Dance Troupe and she also danced with us at BOCES. 
She continues to come to my class on a regular basis.  
 
 
________________________________________ 
From: TWood@ocmboces.org [TWood@ocmboces.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2010 12:55 PM 
To: Yomee Lee 
Subject: Thank you 
 
Thank you so much! Open attached thank you!  Terri 

发送时间: 2011年3月1日 13:49 

收件人: Regina Grantham; Seth Asumah  

抄送: Lin Lin 

附件: yomee.doc  (30 KB )
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MCEVOY Education Campus     1710 NYS Route 13  Cortland, NY 13045     Onondaga Cortland Madison BOCES    OCMBOCES.ORG 

 
                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                            October 29, 2010 
 
 
Dear Yomee, 
 
 

On behalf of the staff and students at the McEvoy Campus, I would like to 
thank you and the entire “SUNY Cortland Africana Dance Ensemble” for 
performing for us on Friday, October 22, 2010. 
 
Our students enjoyed watching the dance demonstration as well as 
interacting and dancing with the group.  It was a joy to see students of 
different levels all enjoying the music and movement.  Your dancers went 
above and beyond to draw the students into the dance experience. 
 
It is a pleasure to meet young people willing to share their talents with the 
students in our program.  Thank you again for giving us the gift of your time 
and talent.  We are looking forward to making this a regular event.   
 
 
                                                        Thank you, 
 
                                                              Terri Wood 
                                                               OCM BOCES Special Education 
 
 

 


